
From: Redfern, Adrian  
Sent: Tuesday, October 18, 2022 2:16 PM 
To: 'info@carleyconstructionltd.com' <info@carleyconstructionltd.com> 
Cc: Ferrer-Garcia, Noelia <Noelia.Ferrer-Garcia@environment-agency.gov.uk>; Wills, Kyle 
<Kyle.Wills@environment-agency.gov.uk>; steven_kilmartin@yahoo.co.uk; 
dans@jmwastemanagement.co.uk 
Subject: RE: Sweethayes Farm EPR/LB3108LW 
 
Good afternoon Wayne, 
 
A brief update following our meeting on 26th September 2022. 
 
I have discussed your application EPR/LB3108LW/A001 with a Waste Deposit Permitting Technical 
Specialist who has contacted Sarah Owen at Waterman’s to discuss adjustments to your WRP and 
the progress of your application. 
 
With regards to your request for a Local Enforcement Position, you would be required to submit it to 
us in first instance. We will then consider it and discuss it with the relevant area’s Enforcement 
Governance Group (EGG). 
 
An LEP proposal must include: 
 
•            a written request for the LEP from the operator, explaining why they consider that they need 
to commit offences, and the planned extent of the offending; 
•            supporting information about pollution risks and control measures; 
•            the background to the proposed activity, and whether the operator has other options that 
would not require an LEP; 
•            the risks to the environment and human health, and how they will be controlled; 
•            the duration of the proposed activity; 
•            whether a permit has been or is being applied for. 
 
The Environment Agency would review the information supplied, along with the compliance and 
enforcement history of the operator and make a decision. 
 
Regards, 
 
Adrian 
 
From: info@carleyconstructionltd.com <info@carleyconstructionltd.com>  
Sent: 27 September 2022 16:07 
To: Redfern, Adrian <Adrian.Redfern@environment-agency.gov.uk> 
Cc: Ferrer-Garcia, Noelia <Noelia.Ferrer-Garcia@environment-agency.gov.uk>; Wills, Kyle 
<Kyle.Wills@environment-agency.gov.uk>; steven_kilmartin@yahoo.co.uk; 
dans@jmwastemanagement.co.uk 
Subject: RE: Sweethayes Farm EPR/LB3108LW 
 
Warning: The sender of this message could not be validated. Please use caution when opening any 
message content such as attachments or links  
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Hi Adrian, 
  
Thank you for you time yesterday, Laci land restoration ltd would like to request  an LEP and will on 
conformation of this action adjust and resubmit the WRP, we feel this is the appropriate order for us 
to proceed in accordance to measures discussed on site. 
  
We would  also kindly request you remove the statement proclaiming the the U1 is not valid as this 
is incorrect the U1 is commonly used up to the capacity of 1000 tonnes under the construction area 
of the barn and as such is both legal and excepted under planning, 
  
this indeed was discussed on site and confirmed be Mark Bright RDC planning enforcement. 
  
We await your response at your earliest convenience, as these maters directly impact on 
our  decisions moving forward. 
  
  
Kind 
  
Regards 
  
  
Wayne 
  
on behalf of Laci Land Restoration ltd 
  
  
 


